
 
 

  

 

   

 

All Party Parliamentary Group (APPG) for Care-Experienced 
Children and Young People  

- EGM by Correspondence  
 

Minutes of Extraordinary General Meeting (EGM) of the All-Party Parliamentary Group for Care-

Experienced Children and Young People on 21st March 2024, by correspondence.  

1. APPG Chair, Steve McCabe MP wrote the existing Officers and (then) prospective members of 

the APPG to hold an EGM by correspondence, in light of the APPG rule changes that came into 

effect on 31st March 2024, whereby all APPGs must have a maximum of 4 Parliamentary 

Officers, and a minimum of 20 Parliamentary members. 

2. Steve McCabe nominated as Officers of the APPG for Care-Experienced Children and Young 

People:  

a. Co-Chair – Steve McCabe MP; 

b. Co-Chair – Lord Watson of Invergowrie; 

c. Officer – Baroness Tyler of Enfield; 

d. Officer – Tim Loughton MP 

3. No objections were made to this by any of the Officers or Members of the APPG. 

4. A full list of the Officers and Members of the APPG can be found here: All-Party Parliamentary 

Group - Become (becomecharity.org.uk) 
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